
IIAPHS adopted his internal newsletter system in 2 strategic timing concerning the project’s 
development of “Blue Horizons for the Blue World”. One is the promotion of the Learning Training 
Teaching Activities in Cyprus, sent to over 60.000 participants and opened by 10.000 people, 
informed of the project on 13 March 2022. And a second one on the 27 March 2022 for the 
promotion of the projects results.



 



And a second email sent for the promotion of the project’s results



 


